
 

 Annual Meeting | Sunday, March 4  
All are invited to the annual meeting of the church.  A lunch will be held 
in the Café at 12:00 PM followed by the meeting in the Rock Room at 
12:45 PM.  Meeting agendas and Annual Reports are available at the 
Gather Center today. If you are unable to attend the meeting next week, 
you are encouraged to vote today and next Sunday in the office. 
 

Dude Night | Friday, March 9th | 5:30 PM  
Spend an evening eating dinner and getting to know other dudes. Sign up 
at the Serve Center or RSVP to Barry at BTaylor@alum.mit.edu. 
 
Student Mission Trip Team Meeting | Sun., March 11th | 11:45 AM  
Any students and chaperones planning for the summer missions trips are 
encouraged to attend this informational meeting. 
 
 

Nerf Wars | Friday, March 16th | 5:30 –8:30 PM  
High school and middle school students are invited to a memorable night 
playing Nerf Wars. $15 will cover a dart gun and pizza dinner. If you’re 
able to attend, please RSVP to Student Ministry Director, Derek Gruening 
at derek.gruening@woodcrestchurch.com. 
 

Women’s Bible Study | Tuesdays | 9 AM & 6:30 PM 
All women are invited to the Rock Room on Tuesday mornings and     
evenings to study Beth Moore’s “Daniel.” You are encouraged to sign up 
at the Connect Center or contact either Susan or Karen at 
suzn.hamilton@gmail.com or koehleke@comcast.net. 
 

Silent Auction | April 8-22  
Student Ministry will host a Silent Auction to raise funds for their       
summer mission trips. Donations and services are now being accepted. 
Donation Forms are available on the website or at the Serve Center.    
Donations and forms can be dropped off in the Conference Room.  
 

District Blitz | April 27-29  | Duluth  Entertainment Convention Center 
Student Ministry will be traveling to Duluth for the 2018 District Blitz 
Conference, a weekend you won’t want to miss full of worship rallies and 
relevant messages! Registration opens March 18th. 

 
 
 

Welcome to Woodcrest! 
Sunday, February 25, 2018 | 9:00 AM & 10:30 AM   

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Worship Order 

 
One Thing Remains 
Blessed Assurance 
Love On the Line 

 
Ministry Moment 
Student Ministry  
Derek Gruening 

 
Highlights/Offering 

Pete Parker 
 

Scripture Reading & Prayer 
Dan Estrem 

 
Message 

 
Closing Song 

Whom Shall I Fear?  

Children 

Nursery to Grade 5 are invited to check–in at the registration desk in 
the Generations Wing (south end of the building) at the beginning of 
the service. Kids will experience their own interactive worship service 
as well as small group teaching time.   

 

Students 

Grades 6-12 are invited to the lower level of the Generations Wing at 
10:30 AM for the Gospel Project, a journey through the storyline of 
Scripture.  

 
 

By gathering each Sunday as a church family, we make God and each other a priority. Experience the love of God through authentic, transformational relationships.  

More 

Than 

Conquerors! 



 

 Care Packages for Ukraine  
 As a way to enhance our partnership with the Ukraine ministry, 50 

care packages will be assembled for children in the Ukraine. Donation 
items needed are: socks, underwear, t-shirts (new or gently used), 
toothbrushes, hairbrushes and combs. Donation bins are available at 
both entrances through Sunday, March 18.   

                               Contact | Jeff at mnmnro@gmail.com  
 

Union Gospel Mission 
Help serve lunch and fellowship with the residents at the Union Gospel 
Mission from 11:45 AM – 2:00 PM. 

 Sunday, March 18-Open for 5 volunteers 

 Sunday, April 15-Open for 3 volunteers 

 Sunday, April 29-Open for 3 volunteers 

                      Contact | Barry at BTaylor@alum.mit.edu or sign up at the Serve Center 
 

MOPS Ministry  

 MOPPET volunteers needed on the 2nd Fridays of the month from 
9:30 AM-11:30 AM.   

                               Contact | Krissa at krissaa@hotmail.com 
 

Greeter Team Ministry 
 Needed: a Greeter Team Lead to welcome attenders at the door each 

Sunday and coordinate the team schedule. 
Contact | Misty.Anderson@woodcrestchurch.org 

 

Union Gospel Mission Open House 
Saturday, March 24  11 AM-2 PM | Everyone is invited to an open house 
at the Union Gospel (435 University Ave East in St. Paul). Enjoy free soup 
made by local chefs, breadsticks and beverages, campus tours, student 
testimonies and the Changed Lives Choir (with Dan Adler and the Heart 
of the City singers.) 
                                Contact | Barry at BTaylor@alum.mit.edu  

 

Fellowship Team Ministry 
 Help with meal prep on the Tuesdays before Family Dinners. 
 Help serve the meal on Wednesday Family Dinner nights.  
                           Contact | Nancy at naninvw@aol.com 

 
Real transformation occurs when we serve others as Jesus did.  


